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Annual Meeting Election
NOMINEES FOR THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION

Bobby Mayfield is life-long Hulbert resident and graduate of Hulbert High School. He is a 
member of the Cherokee Nation, a veteran of the U.S. Marine Corps., a retired Hulbert volun-
teer fireman and a retiree from Ironworkers Local Union 584. Bobby and his wife Dianna are 

currently retired after 37 years of owning their businesses. They spend most of their time keeping up 
with various activities involving their six grandchildren. Bobby is currently serving on the Lake Region 
Electric Cooperative Board as President.

Lynn Lamons is a resident of Hulbert and a life-long member of Lake Region Electric 
Cooperative. He is a graduate of Tahlequah High School. Lynn is a Cherokee County 
farmer and rancher who is active in the Cherokee County 4-H Club. He has served 

twelve years on Lake Region Electric’s Board of Trustees.  

Buddy Spradlin is a resident of Tahlequah and has been a member of Lake Region 
Electric Cooperative for 25 years. He is a graduate of Tahlequah High School and at-
tended the University of Madison-Wisconsin and graduated as a CLCP (Certified Loss 

Control Professional). Buddy has three children and four grandchildren. Buddy has worked in 
the electrical field for 30 years with lineman experience and as a Field Safety Director. 

Rob Pierce and his wife Donna are residents of Moody and have been members of 
the co-op since 2007. Rob is a graduate of Locust Grove High School and has three 
children. Rob is a third generation rancher and the Pastor of Exciting Southeast Bap-

tist Church in Tahlequah and Pryor. Rob has the knowledge of how a business operates and 
experience dealing with people. His church has grown from fourteen to around five hundred 
members. Rob serves on the Elders Board at his Church, Outreach Committees, and a Disaster 
Help Committee. 

Liz McMahan and her husband Larry are residents of Wagoner. She has been a mem-
ber of Lake Region Electric Cooperative for 50 years. Liz has two children and three 
grandchildren. She has always been interested in the co-op since entering a high school 

essay contest years ago. Liz has been a member of the Eastern Oklahoma Development Dis-
trict as a reporter. She has covered many school, city and county board meetings as a journal-
ist.  Liz is a former president of Wagoner Chamber of Commerce and current Vice President 
of Wagoner County Historical Society. 


